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Foxmoor Flash 

 

  Foxmoor Holiday Party 

Thank you to everyone that came to the holiday party!  

A great time was had by all.  Listed at the end of this 

letter is a calendar of all upcoming Foxmoor events. 

Come on out to the next event and meet some awesome 

neighbors. 

 

                      Annual Dues 

It’s that time of year again.  Annual dues are due by April 1st.  

Payments can be mailed to P.O Box 826.                                          

Since the current board has taken office, the number of delinquent accounts has gone from 16 

to 4.  We are working very hard to get all homeowners current so that everyone can continue to 

enjoy all the amenities and services this community offers.   

 

                                    Elections 

The annual meeting for elections will be held on June 5th at 7pm at the 

Broadneck Library.  The positions up for election are Vice President, 

Secretary, and Treasurer.  If you have someone you would like to 

nominate, please email the board at board@foxmoorassociationinc.org. 

Nominations must be submitted by April 14th.  We are looking for volunteers to serve on the 

Election/Ballot committee.  There are currently three people serving on the Nomination 

Committee; Amanda Curry, Ellen Henschel, and Dan Henschel.  Let the board know if you are 

interested in being on either of these.  Ballots will be mailed out by May 5th.   
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                 Spring Cleaning 

Remember to keep all trash cans out of sight from the street.  

Not doing so is in direct violation of the ACC guidelines.  Please 

try to clean up your property, power wash siding, prune 

overgrown landscaping, etc.  Spring is a prime time to sell real 

estate.  Lets keep our community looking nice so we can keep our 

property values up.  

                                                                            

 

                         Tree Trimming 

Tree trimming will begin over the next few months.  The board is 

currently reviewing several quotes at this time, and will be making 

a decision soon.  The community will be done in stages, as it has 

been done in the past.   

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

The Easter Egg hunt will be on April 9th at 3pm at the community Tot 

Lot.  The Entertainment Committee will gladly accept help from anyone 

that would like to fill eggs or plan a craft.  Email the board if 

interested. 

 

Tot Lot/Rec Lot Maintenance 

The board will be working to make repairs to the Tot Lot 

fence and stairway, as well as ordering more wood chips for 

the playground.  We will also be filling in the sink hole that 

is forming at the rec lot.  The county has been out to survey 

the pipes underneath and said that everything looks fine.        

We will be filling this in over the next month. 

 



March 2017  3 
 

                           Mailing List                                   

The board is working on getting a list put together of 

homeowners that would like to receive information 

electronically.  Updates on social events, meeting 

minutes, editions of the Foxmoor Flash, etc.  Please e-mail the board and let them know if you 

are interested in being on this electronic mailing list.  

 

 

 

 

 

  


